TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

2024 SEP 20 PM 12: 33

DATE RECEIVED

PETITION TO THE TOWN COUNCIL

To the Honorable Town Council of the Town of Bristol: The undersigned hereby respectfully requested of your Honorable Body that:



Honorable Members of the Council,

As in previous years the Bristol Prevention Coalition is asking for a Proclamation for Red Ribbon Week, which this year falls on October 23-31, 2024.

Red Ribbon Week is a week-long campaign recognized Nationally and draws attention to the prevention of substance use / misuse. These include, alcohol, cannabis, tobacco and other drugs, both illicit and prescribed.

Red Ribbon Week is in honor of Enrique "Kiki" Camarena Salazar who was an American Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) agent who was kidnapped and murdered by the Guadalajara Cartel in 1985.

Thank you for your consideration.

PLEASE NOTE:

Please ensure that your petition is submitted
by 4:00 PM, two (2) Wednesdays before the
Town Council meeting scheduled for
October 9. 2024 @ 7:00
in order to be included on the docket. Ac-
cording to Council policy, petitions cannot
be addressed unless recommendations, if
needed, from the relevant departments are
received before the Council meeting